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WG 8 addresses standards relating to the representation and interchange of environmental data. In co-operation with the SEDRIS Organization, the following eight International Standards have been published to date;

· SEDRIS DRM and API (18023 parts 1, 2 and 3)

· SEDRIS Language Binding (18024-4)

· Environmental Data Coding Specification (EDCS) (18025)

· EDCS Language Binding (18041-4)

· Spatial Reference Model (SRM) (18026)

· SRM Language Binding (18042-4).   

During the year 2007-8, work has progressed on a Technical Report (TR 24788) for templates that can be used with the SEDRIS DRM. A number of new initiatives have been taken to make this project of greater interest to practicing graphics software developers and designers.

Technical Corrigendum 1 for the SRM was published in November 2007 and the FPDAM for SRM Amendment 1 was approved in February 2008. The SRM FDAM document, together with Technical Corrigendum 2 and the associated Defect Reports 2 and 3, has been issued for review.
The PDAM for SRM Language Binding Amendment 1 was approved in March 2008.
As a result of changes to the SRM and the SRM Language Binding, changes in 18023 Parts 1 and 3, as well as the associated SEDRIS Language Binding standards will be necessary.  A NWIP detailing these changes will be forthcoming.

At the WG8 meetings in Prague in June 2006, the need for an amendment to the EDCS was identified. A draft NWIP was prepared, but was never balloted due to pressure of other activities. The draft NWIP is currently being re-assessed in the light of experience gained with the use of the EDCS, and a decision to issue a revised NWIP will be made at the Monterey meeting.

Registries have been established for the SRM and SEDRIS DRM, although during the year, new submissions were received only for the existing EDCS registry. Due to changes in personnel availability, the processing of submissions for the EDCS registry was unfortunately delayed, but has now resumed. An SC 24 Registration Authority to replace the NGA is also a matter of concern.

There have been no formal meetings of WG 8 since the Tokyo Plenary in July 2007. However, there have been SRM editors meetings, e-mail communications on EDCS changes, and tele-conferences for the DRM Templates project. 
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